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Dear Parent, 

Welcome to December! 

We look forward to enjoying the festive period with the children and hope that restrictions do not impact our 
plans too much. 

We have discussed how we can make this Christmas a special one for our children, staff and parents. To enable 
us to adhere to current restrictions and stay safe within our pods we are proposing to hold the parties on 
Wednesday 16th December morning and afternoon. 

Pod 1’s party from 8.30am – 11.30am (am only) 

Pod 2’s party from 12am – 3pm (pm only) 

Little Explorers: 11.45am – 2.45pm 

This arrangement would enable the children to enjoy their Christmas party indoors.  With all the trimmings of 
party food, games and dancing and hopefully a virtual visit from Father Christmas! 

To enable this approach we would rely on all Parents/Carers agreement.  Please scan and complete the survey 
with your decision as soon as possible.   

Link to Nursery Christmas Party Questionnaire  

Scan QR Code 

 
 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

On December the 8th we will enjoy our Christmas lunch and pay a £1 fine to wear our Christmas pyjamas. 

Due to social distancing and current restrictions on any kind of group activities we are unable to perform a 
Nativity this year. We appreciate how the children and everyone associated with the school and nursery looks 
forward to the Nativity but we hope you understand why this is not possible.   

However we have booked an online Pantomime by the Takeaway Theatre Group.  The Panto is entitled Robin 
Hood and the Socially Distanced Men! We will be streaming this in nursery on the 9th of December. 

We are planning a Santa dash and Christmas Jumper Day on the 11th of December.  The children are invited to 
wear a Santa hat and Christmas Jumper, though this is not a necessity.  We will enjoy a warm drink and have 
a wee run in our hats around the Mugga.  

We will round off the Christmas festivities with a 2nd Panto entitled Jack and the Beanstalk which will Stream 
on the 18th of December.   

We wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKV-YHtqJ6WpGlP4BF8pmFD1UREJMQ0ZWV01QSU1ITjlUWDA5RU9WRVg0Si4u

